
 

 

 

 Excalibur Primary School 

16th October 2023          Pre-school Class Newsletter  Term: Autumn 1   Week: seven 

 We can’t believe how quickly the first half term has flown by!  The Pre-school 

children have done so well to settle into a new setting and begin to form new 

friendships.  We are so looking forward to next half term and will be planning some 

exciting activities to spark their imaginations and promote their love of learning.  

This week, we have looked at the story of ‘Each, 

Peach, Pear, Plum’.  We have spent time talking 

about the different characters in the story and 

have noticed how some parts of the text rhymes.  

On Thursday, the Pre-school children enjoyed 

making their own plum pudding to enjoy.  It was 

yummy! 

Have a brilliant half term holiday and we will see you 

back at Pre-school soon! 

Mrs Cheadle, Miss Dugmore and Miss Bebbington 

It has been quite frosty this week and some children have complained 

of cold hands.  As the weather gets colder, the children will start to 

need their hats, scarves and gloves in school.  We try and get outdoors 

as much as we can because the children love to explore our various 

outdoor areas.  Please remember to label all gloves, hats and scarves so 

that we can make sure they’re not lost. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
After half term, we will endeavour to change into our full PE kit.  Pre-school 

children (who attend on Wednesdays) will need to bring shorts, a t-shirt and pumps 

or trainers.  At the moment, the children have just been changing into PE shoes for 

‘Music & Movement’.  Please ask if you have any questions. 


